
 

 

4th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Read, Write Inc Scheme 
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting about the Read, Write Inc. phonics scheme that will 
be taught daily to your child. During the meeting we will model some of the teaching methods 
that we use along with an explanation of the key points and terminology that will enable you 
to have a clear insight into how your child is learning and how you can support your child at 
home. We will also explain how we read with children in school and what reading books your 
child will bring home. We will, of course, be there to answers any questions you may have.  
Parents of Year 1 children who were unable the meeting last year and would like to attend 
this meeting are strongly encouraged to do so.    
 
The meeting will be on Tuesday 24th October at 9.00am in the KS1 hall. Please wait outside 
the Early Years drop off and pick up area where a member of staff will be there to greet you. 
The meeting will last approximately 30 minutes. 
 
Learning to read is the key to your child’s education and parental support is vital. For this 
reason, we would encourage you to come along to the meeting to find out more about the 
scheme. Please return the reply slip below by Monday 16th October 2023. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Crossley (Phonics Lead) 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I am able / not able * to attend the RWI session.         *please delete as appropriate 
 
Child’s Name: ……………………………………….……………………………………………   

Person attending the session: ………………………………………………………………. 

Relationship to child: ………………….……………………………………………………… 

Please return slip by Monday 16th October 2023 

 


